
7 February 2017 
 
 
Company Announcements Office 
Australian Securities Exchange 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
2017 HALF YEAR RESULTS RELEASE AND INVESTOR PRESENTATION 
 
The company advises that its half year 2017 results are due to be released to the ASX, pre market open, 
on Monday 13 February, 2017.  
 
Mr Mike Emmett (Group CEO) and Mr Mark Steinberg (Group CFO) will present the results on a 
teleconference at 10.45am on Monday 13 February, 2017.  
 
A live (passive) URL link will be available at http://www.webcasts.com.au/cover-more-hy2017/ 

An archive of the event will be placed on the company’s website, soon after the teleconference. 

 
 
 
 
Mark Steinberg 
Company Secretary 
 

http://www.webcasts.com.au/cover-more-hy2017/

